
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 November 2006 

3. CORRESPONDENCE  
 
 3.1 BUS STOP - 56 ILAM ROAD 
 
  The Chairperson tabled a letter from Peter and Jocelyn Douglas, residents of 56 Ilam Road, 

regarding the bus stop which is currently located outside their property.  
 
  The Board decided to refer this matter to a forthcoming Transport & Roading Committee 

meeting on 27 October 2006. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


